
 

 
 
 
22nd March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Mobile phones 
 
We would like to remind you that Priory School is a mobile phone free site and students are required to put their 
mobile phones into the phone boxes provided during morning tutor time. Please note that should a student have 
their phone confiscated by a member of staff, this will need to be collected from the school by their 
parents/carers. We appreciate your support with this matter. 
 
The Hangar - Trade Development & Personal Training 
 
The Hangar, located on Rectors Way Weston, are offering sessions for young people to learn skills in trade 
development such as carpentry, brick laying, plumbing, it is also offering early training for PT instructing. 
 
These sessions are open to young people who receive benefits related free school meals -  
https://eequ.org/northsomersethaf  
 
 

Wednesday 27 – 30 March Year 11 History Trip (Berlin) 

Thursday 28 March Last day of Term 4 (students finish at the normal time of 3.10pm) 

 
As always, if you have any questions or queries, please get in touch with the school directly and we will be happy 
to help. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mr Markoutsas 
Principal 

            Queensway 
Weston-super-Mare 

 North Somerset  
BS22 6BP 

  
 T: 01934 511411     

E: mailbox@pcsa.theplt.org.uk 
  W: www.pcsa.org.uk 

       @PrioryCSA 
Principal: Mr. Angelos Markoutsas        
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